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The Office of Mauna Kea Management (OMKM) [omkm=maunakea.hawaii.edu@mcsv142.net] on

Subject: Public Access Plan for UH Management Areas and Decommissioning Plan for the Mauna Kea

Observatories
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Aloha,

The Office of Mauna Kea Management (OMKM) is pleased to announce the
availability of the Public Access Plan for UH Management Areas (PAP) and
Decommissioning Plan for the Mauna Kea Observatories (DP) for public
examination and comment.

The PAP and DP are two of the four sub-plans developed as part of the Mauna
Kea Comprehensive Management Plan (CMP), which was approved by the
Board of Land and Natural Resources (BLNR) on April 9, 2009. The PAP
provides guidelines for OMKM in developing management recommendations
and administrative rules for managing public access on UH’s management
areas. THE DP describes a process for the decommissioning of observatory
facilities on Mauna Kea and includes a discussion on the financing of an
observatory’'s decommissioning process.

The PAP and DP may be viewed and downloaded from the following
website: http://www.malamamaunakea.org/newsinfo.php?article id=109

OMKM welcomes written comments. They may be submitted by
email omkm@maunakea.hawaii.edu, or by mail to:

Office of Mauna Kea Management
640 N. Aohoku Place
Hilo, HI 96720

Deadline for comments is December 23, 2009.

OMKM is also pleased to announce

Open Houses

Presenting the

Decommissioning Plan for the Mauna Kea Observatories
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&
Public Access Plan for UH Management Areas on Mauna Kea

Hilo
Tues., Dec. 1, 4:30 - 7:30 p.m., The Gathering Place
at Prince Kuhio Plaza (formerly Pictures Plus)

Waimea
Wed., Dec. 2, 4:30 - 7:30 p.m., Kahilu Theatre (foyer)

Kona
Thurs., Dec. 3, 4:30 - 7:30 p.m., King Kamehameha's Kona Beach Hotel,
Islander Room

Written comments only — no pubic testimony will be taken
Light refreshments

For more information, contact the Office of Mauna
Kea Management at 808-933-0734.

Email: omkm@maunakea.hawaii.edu
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